Ferron Elementary
5 _We_ekly Bulletin

Monday, August 29, 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS

Aug. 30th: First Day of Kindergarten

Sept. 2nd: Student Council Elections

Sept. 5th: Labor Day- No School

Sept. 7th: First Day of Preschool

Sept. 7th: FE Community Grand Opening

Sept. 9th: EHS Homecoming Parade (5 pm)
Sept. 10th: Field of Flags Ceremony (7:30 am)
Sept. 10th: Peach Days Parade (10 am)

Sept. 14th: School Community Council Elections
Sept. 19th: 1st Quarter Mid-Term

Sept. 22nd: Parent Teacher Student Conferences
Oct. 5th: Fall School Pictures

! EHS HOMECOMING PARADE
! Emery vs.Carbon

;Emery High has changed their
‘Homecoming parade this year and
‘invited other schools to join.
EOur FE PTO will be putting
ftogether a float for our
istudents to be a part of.
Eparade will be held Friday,
1Sept. 9th @ 5p.m. Please drop
‘students off at the Castle Dale
'Stake Center by 4:15. The route
'will travel north up Castle Dale
‘Center St. to the EHS football
‘field. There will be games and
Etailgating at the end of the

The

School Community Council
Community Council nominations are now being accepted.

If you would like a position on our Council please
complete a candidate form and submit to Mrs. Behling by
Thur., Sept. 1st @ 3 p.m. If needed, elections will be held
on Wed., Sept. 14th.

v

Community Council generally meets at least five times
per year and play an integral role in decision-making for
the future of our school. For more information call the
school at 384-2383.

Ferron Elementary Grand Qpening
There will be a Grand Qpening held for all

community members to tour the new cchool. The

event will be held on Wed., gept. 7th @ 5 p-m

~Student Council Elections™
5th grade Student Council Elections will be held this
Friday, Sept. 2nd during school hours. Each candidate
will present at an assembly that morning at 8:20 a.m. to
the whole school. Parents are welcome to come. Please
enter through the front doors. Voting will take place
immediately after by each student in their classrooms.
Successiul candidates will he announced at the end of
the school day.

We would like to wish each candidate
Good Luck!

Ferron Elementary students have been
invited to participate in the Peach Days
Field of Flags ceremony on Saturday,
Sept. 10th @ 7:30 a.m. We will be singing
“You're a Grand Old Flag". Thisis a
voluntary service and parents will be
responsible to get their children there.

Ferron Elementary will also have their
parade float in the Peach Days parade
Sat,, Sept. 10th. The parade starts at 10
a.m. and students will need to be at the
line up at 455 Mill Rd. by 9:30 a.m.




